
As the school year comes to a close, we want to
express our gratitude to all of the donors who have
supported the North East Educational Foundation
(NEEF). Your contributions have made this school
year successful, and we are grateful for your
continued support. Thank you for making a
difference in our student's lives and helping us
achieve our mission. We cannot wait to see what
next year holds!

Warmest regards, 
Katherine Rocha
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SPOTLIGHTING ...
As summer vacation starts, don’t let reading
challenges stop your child.  According to
Christina Reyna, Driscoll Middle School
Librarian and NEEF grant applicant, students
with reading difficulties greatly benefit from
large print books. With fewer words on the
page and more visual contrast, reading
becomes easier. Thanks to a NEEF grant of
$5,527.45, the library has a vast collection of
large print books that are popular among the
students. Kenneth Richardson, a 7th grader,
loves reading the large print books because
they are easier to read than the small print
books. This collection of books has helped
students achieve grade-level reading skills,
improved their reading comprehension, and
inspired a love of reading.

June 2023

https://youtu.be/hoTU4r9BhJ8
https://youtu.be/hoTU4r9BhJ8
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Join Team NEISD and make a real difference!
By donating the cost of just one cup of
coffee, you can help us fund critical tools and
resources that will enhance our students'
academic education through our Innovative
Grants program. With your support, we can
provide students with the resources they
need to succeed. And the best part? Your
tax-deductible donation means you can take
pride in knowing you're making a tangible
difference in our future. So join us today and
help shape the future of education!

SUPERINTENDENT MESSAGE

Join us for the 18th Annual Jerry Comalander's
Fore! The Kids Golf Tournament on 10/13/23 at
Canyon Springs Golf Club. Support NEISD students
with sponsorship options for golfers and non-
golfers. Visit bit.ly/NEEFGOLF2023 to secure your
sponsorship today!

May 26, 2023 - Thank you for another great school year!
May 19, 2023 - NEISD budget study sessions begin next week
May 12, 2023 - What Mill Springs Cabin can offer your class
May 5, 2023 -  Help is just a phone call away

Weekly Parent Video Message from the Super:

UPCOMING EVENTS

On Monday, May 22, our Board of Trustees held the first of
several Budget Study Sessions. I want to encourage you to tune
in...our board meetings are live-streamed, recorded and archived
on the NEISD YouTube channel at the link below
(youtube.com/@NEISDtv).
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